
8-acre controlled burn on N.
Shore scheduled
North Lake Tahoe Fire Protection District’s fuels crew will
continue the hazardous fuels reduction project in the Hunter
Creek area on March 11, weather permitting.

This is projected to be a one-day event and crews will be
monitoring and mopping up March 12.

This project is a cooperative effort between North Lake Tahoe
Fire  Protection  District,  Reno  Fire  Department,  Truckee
Meadows  Fire  Protection  District  and  Washoe  County  Parks
Department.

This 8-acre slash pile project was created as a result of a
hazardous fuels reduction and defensible space project over
the last year, to help minimize the risk of wildland fires in
the area.

For further information, call (775) 831.0351, ext.0.
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